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As a lifelong Oregon resident and registered gun owner I’ve experienced the cost in 

time and money required to buy and carry a firearm in Oregon. We’ve already been 

subjected to unconstitutional laws and regulations regarding our 2nd amendment and 

criminals do not follow the laws you’ve already imposed upon law abiding citizens. I 

am adamantly opposed to any further restrictions, laws, mandates or regulations on 

the purchase or use of firearms in Oregon. The only people you’re impacting are non 

criminal, law abiding citizens who wish to protect their property, families or 

communities. Leave our constitutional rights alone! 


